
 

 

September 13, 2024 
 
 
 
To Our Customers: 
 
 
As a result of ongoing inflationary pressures across various inputs including gypsum, paper 
and raw material logistics costs; USG will be implementing a price increase on all wallboard 
products with all shipments on and after Monday, October 14th. 
 

• The wallboard increase includes all Sheetrock® brand wallboard products as well 
as Securock® brand glass mat sheathing, glass mat liner panel, and glass mat 
interior panel products. 

• Your Sales Representative will provide you with an updated price list effective 
October 14th.  

 
Please contact your USG Sales Representative if you have any questions.  As always, we 
thank you for your business and support for USG products.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 

John Pappas 
Vice President of Sales, Commercial 

Chad Fenbert 
Vice President of Sales, National Accounts 

 
 
 
 
 
Coverage Area: United States 


